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Dream Achieve Teach Learn 
 

IMPORTANT DATES TO WRITE ON YOUR CALENDAR 
 

Wednesday, June 5—Artwork pre-order forms due for Art From the Heart 

Thursday, June 6—Art From the Heart 5:00 pm to 6:45 PM 

Thursday, June 6—Swimming program begins, check your child’s class schedule 

Thursday, June 13—Volunteer Tea 12:00 pm 

Friday, June 14, Last day for Hot Lunch & Breakfast Program 

Wednesday, June 19—Fun Day 12:45 

June 17-21 Hot Lunch make-up week 

Friday, June 21—Last day of school for students & report cards go home 

Dream Achieve Teach Learn 

 
Art from the Heart 

Thursday, June 6th 5:00-6:45 pm 

BBQ 5:00 

Opening Ceremony: 5:15 
 

Our classrooms will be transformed into art 

galleries showcasing the paintings of our stu-

dents. Come see the work of our budding 

young artists, grade 2 choir, selfie stations 

and special surprises!!!   

 

If you have volunteered in any way this year at D.A.T.L.,  
you are invited to our 

Volunteer Tea!  
 

Thursday June 13 at 12:00 pm  
D.A.T.L. Gym  

Please RSVP at 832-6022 by Friday, June 7th 



Fun Day 

 

 

Our Fun Day will be on Wednesday, June 
19, from 12:15-1:45 pm.   
We welcome parent volunteers to help with  
activities.  (Indoor activities are planned if 
it rains.)  If you are able to come help, 
please contact the school at 832-6022. 

 

122 School Street  

 Hampton, NB E5N 6B2 

832-6022 (Office) 

Elaine.Hebert@nbed.nb.ca 

 

Safe Arrival—1-833-219-9065 

Grade 2 Helmets 

Many Thanks to the Rotary Club of Hampton 

for donating helmets to every grade 2 stu-

dent at DATL!  

THANK YOU!!! 

Thank you to all who attended or donated to our 

Comedy Show Fundraiser in support of our Inclusive 

Playground Build!  With your help, we raised almost 

$10,000! 

(pictured are Michelle McCaffrey-

Home & School President, James 

Mullinger, Lisa Jardine –Principal) 

SCHOOL SUPPLIES FEE 

2019 –2020 
School supplies will be purchased for each   
student with the school supplies fees. This fee 
of $65 covers the cost of notebooks, duo-
tangs, rulers, pencils, crayons, markers, glue, 
looseleaf, etc.  In addition, the fee also covers 
the cost of most performances, swimming, 
skating, etc.  Field trips, however, are general-
ly not covered by this fee. 

First Day of School for Next Year  

Tuesday, September 3/19  
Children coming to kindergarten for the 2019-2020 
school year will have staggered entry on either the 
3rd or 4th. A letter will be sent home in August  
indicating times and dates for each child.  All stu-
dents will come on Thursday, Sept 5th.  

https://www.google.ca/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fimg.clipartfest.com%2F859e4b73dc37d1606ad0f9876d7c1720_free-clipart-of-children-kids-playing-on-playground-clipart_1300-942.jpeg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fclipartfest.com%2Fcategories%2Fview%2Fce42509266f04


 

Guidance Corner 
 

Our school-wide focus on kindness and inclusion will be celebrated at our Art from the Heart event on 
June 6th. We can’t wait to share the “wonders” we have noticed in each and every student at our school. 
Hope you can join us! 

The Kids in the Know Curriculum will be the focus of Guidance lessons in June. This program empow-
ers children to stay safe by learning how to protect themselves from abduction and sexual exploitation. 
Parents/guardians are encouraged to visit https://www.kidsintheknow.ca to obtain more information on 
age appropriate safety strategies. Children must be continually reminded and taught to make the right 
choices as a preventative measure. 

As always, if you have any concerns about your child, please feel free to contact me at 

kate.johnson@nbed.nb.ca or 506-832-6022. It has been a pleasure teaching all of the DATL students this 
school year! 

DATL Home & School NEWS! 
We want to thank you ALL for your support with our numerous fundraisers 
this year!   
 

Here are the last two fundraisers for this very busy year: 
 

On-Line Fundraiser Auction  
Back by popular demand!  We will be running an online auction through Facebook from Monday, June 10th to 
Sunday, June 16th, 2019.  Please visit our Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/DATLInclusion/ to par-
ticipate and stay up to date on our Inclusive Education and Play Initiative.  Hundreds of donations have been 
collected and we expect this year’s auction to be as successful as last year!  Monitor our Facebook page to 
learn how to participate in this GREAT fundraiser! 

 
Donation Drive  

Dr. A.T. Leatherbarrow Primary School (DATL) and LOCAL Auction & Consignment will be hosting a Donation 
Drive on Saturday, June 15th, 2019 at 122 School Street in Hampton from 10am to 3pm.  Funds raised will go 
towards the DATL Inclusive Education & Play Initiative.  DATL will receive a monetary donation based on the 
total number of bags ($3.00 per garbage bag of soft goods), or weight of the items collected ($0.20 per 

pound for hard goods and $0.05 per pound for books, CD’s, DVD’s and media).  SO, clean out those closets 
and help us raise money for our Inclusive Education & Play Initiative! 
 
If you want to drop off your items before the scheduled date, or would like us to collect, we will gladly ac-
commodate you. How fast can it add up? VERY quickly! For example, we could help DATL raise $2000 by col-
lecting approximately 650 bags. That's less than 3 bags per student!  Please HELP us make this a HUGE suc-
cess for DATL! 
 

 DONATION!  During the planning for our playground initiative, we were told that our beloved fire 
truck did not meet safety requirements and could not be moved as needed. Pattison Financial Group has gen-
erously donated $5000 to our initiative and this donation will be used to help purchase a new fire truck! 

Thank you George and Lisa Pattison for your AMAZING donation.  This piece  of equipment was not in our 
scope of work, and your donation allowed us to purchase a replacement. 
 

https://eur04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FDATLInclusion%2F&data=02%7C01%7C%7Cd62df154ad204d40d72608d6e2a4fb6b%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C636945595543873523&sdata=fSN%2FBWUZD1R1H70kBeb5sce4UKFoGtNZX8


Physical Education 

News   

Once again, our students were invited to participate in Hampton Elementary School Jump 
Rope for Heart Event during the week of May 21.  Buddy classes were scheduled and DATL 
students paired up with another class at HES for one period of awesome jump rope stations 
in their gymnasium.  Everyone did their best and represented their school in appropriate 
fashion!  Well done!  It is awesome to see former DATL students become such wonderful 
leaders and role models to our younger students. 
  
Swimming Lessons— All students will receive 2—30 minute swimming lessons and a 1 hour 
“free swim”.  Costs for this program are covered by the student fees and a donation from the 
Hampton Community Club.  Swimming permission forms have been sent home, Please mark the 
dates on a calendar and return the signed portions.  Some mornings are very chilly at the pool 
and children should have warm clothing for the walk back to school.  The schedule is also on 
Mrs. Brenton’s physical education website.  Volunteers are needed to assist with walking to 
and from the pool—let your child’s homeroom teacher know if you can help.  Thank you! 
  
Kids of Steel Triathlon —On Sunday, June 2nd, the 3rd annual Kids of Steel event, a triath-
lon, will take place at the Hampton pool. and surrounding area.  This is open to boys and girls 
aged 3 – 13 years and  will be a fun, no-pressure event for kids.  All finishers will receive a 
swim cap and a top quality medal. 
Mrs. Brenton has a few registration forms, but you can find more information (times, distanc-
es, etc.) and register online at https://fundysportstourism.com/hampton-kids-of-steel-
triathlon/  

  
Summer is one of the best times to be active, Visiting the Town of Hampton Leisure Services 
website can provide you with information about summer programs and day camps.  Of course, 
unstructured play time and family time on any of Hampton’s playgrounds, green spaces and 
their trails is also very beneficial. 
  
From Mrs. Brenton to all of our Leatherbarrow families, have a fun, safe and active summer!! 

 

Hampton Kids of Steel Triathlon - fundysportstourism.com 

fundysportstourism.com 

We are excited to launch our 3rd Kids of Steel event in Hampton, NB, with the intro-

duction of a triathlon open to boys and girls aged 3 – 13 years. This will be a fun, no-

pressure event for kids and all finishers will receive a swim cap and a top quality Med-

al. Please click here… 

https://fundysportstourism.com/hampton-kids-of-steel-triathlon/
https://fundysportstourism.com/hampton-kids-of-steel-triathlon/
https://fundysportstourism.com/hampton-kids-of-steel-triathlon/
https://fundysportstourism.com/hampton-kids-of-steel-triathlon/


                 Library News 

  Thank you to all who volunteered in our library this year. Your assistance 

is greatly appreciated!  

The librarians will continue to help in our library during the week of June 10th, at 

their regularly scheduled times, to  repair and re-shelve all books before the sum-

mer.  


